
Vets News - February 2023

Illawarra Week of Golf

Kiama hosted the first round of this tournament on February 20. The event was a 
medley fourball with 72 starters, all of which were visitors to the club.

The visiting players were high in their praise of the course and meals that were 
available after their round. A complimentary morning tea was provided and special 
thanks go to Trish Laird, Judy Willott and Pam Hodkinson for their input.

Bob Smith and Richard Farrant ensured a smooth start to the day as well as collating 
scorecards at the completion of play. 

For further information including prizewinners and scores, go to nswvga.com.au and 
click on results.


Kiama/Mollymook Challenge

The visit to Mollymook is scheduled for  play on April 24. Check out the Vets 
Noticeboard in the downstairs foyer to record your expression of interest. The 
format for play is a 2 Person Ambrose. Kiama will host the return game on November 
20. (Note the date for the November game was incorrectly reported in the January 
newsletter)


Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

This is an annual inter club Stableford team event for IVGA and NSWVGA affiliated 
golfers. Seven clubs are involved, ranging from Russell Vale in the North to Kiama in 
the South. 

Club teams of 8 players contest each round, held monthly at a different course with 
the best 6 scores counting for each club. Both male and female players are eligible to 
play. The first game for 2023 will be held at Kiama  on April 3. The last  round is 
scheduled for October 30 at The Grange. Kiama currently hold the shield after a 
very disruptive 2022.

Gus O’Brien is the manager of the Kiama team. If you would like to play in this event, 
contact Gus on 0432414643 or gusobrien1950@hotmail.com. A sheet containing more 
information about this event is on display on the Vets Noticeboard in the downstairs 
foyer.


NSWVGA Matchplay Championships

This tournament is to be held at Shoalhaven Heads Golf Club from May 29 to June 2.

There is a flyer on the Vets Noticeboard in the downstairs foyer if you are interested in 
participating. Alternatively, go to nswvga.com.au and click on program 2023 and scroll down to 
the relevant date.


Vets Page

A revamp of the Vets Golf page on the KGC website is in the planning stage. Updates will be 
provided as this initiative progresses.


What Do You Think?

Life is just a bunch of obstacles trying to stop you from playing golf.
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